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Skid Loader Theft Being Investigated
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Sheriff’s Department is investigating the theft of a
skid loader from property in the southeast portion of the county.

The Sheriff’s Office says the theft of the Bobcat loader was reported on
November 29th from 214 K-62 Highway.

The loss has been estimated at $10,000.
    
Also the Sheriff’s Department is investigating the theft of 50 hedge posts from a
field on 224th Road about a ½ mile west of  U.S. 75 Highway.

The theft is believed to have occurred sometime between November 27th and
December 3rd.

The loss was estimated at $500.

Anyone with information on the thefts is urged to contact the Nemaha County
Sheriff’s Office in Seneca.        
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